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Dear Respected Parents/ Guardians, 

  

 

 

Every end marks a new beginning. 

As we close Term 2, we celebrate 

our achievements and look forward 

to greater success. 

In this edition of our newsletter, we 

celebrate the milestones reached, 

recognize the outstanding efforts 

of our students and teachers, and 

share important updates as we 

look ahead to Term 3. We 

appreciate the unwavering support 

of our parents and guardians, 

whose partnership continues to 

make a difference in our students’ 

educational experience. 

 

 

 

 

EARLY YEARS 

The Early Years pupils have made 

tremendous progress in their 

learning goals this term. Their 

learning experience has been 

largely hands-on, allowing them to 

explore, discover, and develop key 

foundational skills in an engaging 

and interactive way. 

 

From sensory play to structured 

activities, our young learners have 

shown remarkable enthusiasm and 

curiosity. Their ability to grasp new 

concepts, improve their 

communication skills, and build 

social interactions has been truly 

impressive. Most importantly, their 

joy in learning has been evident in 

their daily participation, eagerness 

to explore new ideas, and growing 

confidence in their abilities. 

As we celebrate their 

achievements, we remain 

committed to nurturing their love for 

learning through play-based and 

experiential teaching methods, 

ensuring they continue to thrive 

academically and socially in the 

coming terms. 

EXAMINATION CLASSES 

Our Year 9 and Year 12 students 
have undergone rigorous extra 
sessions in preparation for their 
external examinations. With great 
dedication from both students and 
staff, they have actively 
participated in weekend classes, 
reinforcing their understanding of 
key subjects and examination 
techniques. 

The JAMB preparatory classes 
have also been highly successful, 
equipping students with the 
necessary skills to excel in their 
forthcoming exams. The series of 
mock examinations conducted this 
term have played a crucial role in 
assessing their readiness and 
identifying areas for improvement. 

 

Each term is a stepping stone to greater achievements; Let’s celebrate progress and embrace new challenges 



 

As the Year 12 students embark on 
a short break, they should note that 
an online JAMB assessment will be 
conducted during the holiday to 
maintain their momentum. They 
are expected to resume on April 
7th to continue with their intensive 
JAMB drilling classes. We 
appreciate the commitment and 
perseverance of our students and 
staff, and we remain confident that 
their hard work will yield 
outstanding results. 

CULTURAL DAY 

Our 2025 Cultural Day was a 
resounding success, celebrating 
the rich and diverse heritage of our 
school community. It was a colorful 
and exciting event filled with music, 
dance, traditional attire, and 
cultural displays that showcased 
the beauty of our different 
backgrounds. 

A heartfelt thank you to our 
parents for their enormous 
support, which played a vital role 
in making the event memorable. 
We also appreciate our dedicated 

staff for their tireless efforts in 
organizing and guiding the 
students throughout the 
preparations. Most importantly, we 
commend our students for their 
creativity and enthusiasm, which 
brought the event to life. 

This year’s celebration reinforced 
the importance of cultural 
awareness, unity, and appreciation 
for our traditions. We look forward 
to an even more spectacular 
Cultural Day in the future! 

 

 

 

ORPHANAGE VISIT 

The 2025 Orphanage Visit was a 

deeply impactful and heartwarming 

experience for our students. With 

the generous support of our 

parents, we were able to actualize 

this meaningful outreach, 

extending love, care, and essential 

supplies to the children at the 

orphanage. 

The lessons learned from this visit 

were immense—our students 

gained a deeper sense of empathy, 

gratitude, and social responsibility. 

It was a reminder of the importance 

of kindness, generosity, and giving 

back to the community. 

A special thank you to all donors 

who contributed to this noble 

cause. May the Lord bless and 

reward your generosity. We look 

forward to continuing such 

initiatives that nurture compassion 

and selflessness in our students. 

 

2025/2026 ADMISSIONS 

We are delighted to announce the 

commencement of admissions for 

the 2025/2026 academic session 

across various classes, including 

Early Years, Primary, and 

Secondary levels. Your referrals 

have been invaluable to us, and 

we kindly request for your 

continued support in 

recommending our school to 

prospective students and parents.  

Thank you always for your 

unwavering support and trust in 

our educational institution. We 

look forward to welcoming new 

students and families into our 

school community. 



 

 

SCHOOL FEES 

We kindly request that all school 

fees be paid before the resumption 

of term three holidays. This will 

allow us to provide the best 

possible experience for your 

children. After making the payment, 

please send a copy of the payment 

confirmation or deposit slip to the 

school accountant via WhatsApp 

(08119481444). Payment of fees 

should be made to the below 

designated accounts: 

1. School fees for day 

students: 

Account Name: Aviation Village 
School Limited  
Account Number and Name: 
0003376673 (TAJ Bank) 

2. School fees for boarding 

students: 

Aviation City International 
School Limited 
1313557698 (Zenith Bank) 

 
3. School Bus 
0003493727 (TAJ Bank) 
Aviation Bus 
Thank you for your prompt 

attention to this matter, and we look 

forward to another successful term 

together            

BOARDING SECTION 

We would like to use this medium 

to inform our parents that 

unscheduled visiting to the 

students in the hostel is not 

welcome upon resumption from the 

break. If visiting is essentially 

unavoidable, it must be with the 

approval of the school 

management. Kindly take note that 

the students are only allowed to 

make calls every two weeks. The 

phone number to reach the 

boarding students on are: 

Male: 08135338117 
Female: 08135394305 
 
 

SCHOOL RESUMPTION 
Please take note of the resumption 

dates as follows: Year 12 students 

are expected to resume on 7th of 

April. Boarding students are 

expected to resume on the 27th of 

April between 1:00 pm and 6:00 

pm, while day students will resume 

on the 28th of April. Boarding 

students unable to resume on the 

specified date due to genuine 

reasons must contact the school 

via email at 

aviationvillageschool@gmail.com. 

 

CONCLUSION 

As we wrap up this newsletter, let's 

celebrate the qualities that define 

our students: confidence, 

responsibility, reflection, 

innovation, and engagement. May 

the holidays offer rest and 

inspiration for the exciting weeks 

ahead. Happy holidays to all!  

 

Ibraheem O. Rasheed 
B.A, PGDE, M.ED, CAIE  
Principal 


